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Brad Deutsch Quoted in Radio and Television
Business Report About NAB's Challenge to
FCC’s Decision to Reinstate FM
Duplication Rule
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The National Association of Broadcasters (NAB) recently filed a

formal request to the Federal Communications Commission

(FCC) to reconsider its decision to reinstate the so-called FM

Duplication Rule. Brad Deutsch was recently quoted in Radio and

Television Business Report and featured on the InFocus Podcast,

presented by dot.FM, to discuss the FM Duplication Rule.

This controversial decision, finalized in a June 2024 order, has

sparked significant criticism from radio industry stakeholders.

The reinstated rule restricts commonly operated commercial FM

stations in the same market area from having more than 25%

overlapping content in their broadcasts. The original rule was

repealed in 2020, but the FCC’s June 10, 2024, vote saw a

return of this regulation in a 3-2 party-line decision.

Read the full article in the Radio and Television Business Report.

https://rbr.com/nab-seeks-evidence-based-judgement-over-fm-duplication-rule/
https://rbr.com/nab-seeks-evidence-based-judgement-over-fm-duplication-rule/
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/the-infocus-podcast-brad-deutsch/id1507222690?i=1000658684732
https://rbr.com/nab-seeks-evidence-based-judgement-over-fm-duplication-rule/

